
Looking for a truly supportive housing 
program to truly explore abstinence? 

WELCOME TO THE NEW 
RICE BLOCK.

We provide a supportive housing program for women who have completed 
detox and are awaiting a bed in treatment, and for women who have finished 
treatment and are awaiting appropriate long-term housing. 

For more information, please go to:
http://atira.bc.ca/rice-block-support-recovery-housing-women 

To make referrals, please contact Val or Audra at The Rice Block at:

t: 604 253 2553
e: riceblocksupport@atira.bc.ca


